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Thank you, Mr. President,

The delegation of Poland would like to thank the delegation of Bolivia for the presentation of their national report and their participation in the UPR process.
Poland takes note of the already introduced legislation with  regard to preventing violence against women and children, as well as progress in the ratification of international human rights instruments. We acknowledge that the existing legislation referring to the child labour is consistent with the ILO Worst Forms of Child Labour Convention, whereas we are concerned about the proper implementation of the current law. 
We recommend to Bolivia to introduce effective and comprehensive measures to prevent violence against children and to eliminate the worst forms of child labour.
We are also concerned with reports of discrimination of women and children, particularly of women and children deprived of their liberty, especially children living in prison with their parents, who were deprived of liberty.  
Therefore we would like to recommend Bolivia to introduce an effective plan focusing on the human rights of persons deprived of their liberty, especially children living in prison with their parents, who were deprived of liberty. 
I thank you.
